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DC	Energy	appreciates	the	opportunity	to	provide	comments	on	the	California	
Independent	System	Operator	(CAISO),	November	4,	2016	Draft	2017	Stakeholder	
Initiatives	Catalog.			
	
We	strongly	support	those	initiatives	that	improve	existing	market	structures	and	
support	the	goals	of	transparency,	liquidity,	and	equitability.	As	a	result,	we	submit	
the	same	rankings	as	those	put	forward	in	the	Western	Power	Trading	Forum	
comments	on	the	Draft	2017	Stakeholder	Initiatives	Catalog.		The	WPTF’s	comments	
support	many	of	the	CAISO’s	highly-ranked	initiatives	(such	as	the	Real-Time	
Market	Enhancements)	and	also	detail	which	of	those	are	best	to	carry	forward	with	
given	the	timeline	available	in	2017.	
	
	
	
	


